
 
 

Preparatory Teacher 
 
Starting Term 1, 2022 

 

Prince Alfred College is seeking a dedicated Primary Classroom 
Teacher for our Preparatory School for starting in Term 1, 
2022. 
 
We are seeking an outstanding qualified teacher with a 
passion for teaching primary children to join our team of 
professional educators. 
 
Job and person specification and the application form are 
available by accessing our website www.pac.edu.au.  
This position is being offered on a full time, permanent basis. 
 
Applications, together with the names and contact details of 
three referees, should be addressed to Mr Bradley Fenner, 
Headmaster, and sent via email by COB 28 October 2021, to 
careers@pac.edu.au 
 

 
 
 
 

 


